
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

August 26, 2014 
 
 
  
The Honorable Governor Brown  
Governor State of California  
State Capitol, 1st Floor  
Sacramento, CA 95814 
  
RE: AB 2256 – Sheriffs: Service of Process – SUPPORT 
 
Dear Governor Brown: 
 
On behalf of the members of the California Apartment Association, I am writing to 
request your signature on AB 2256, a measure that will help improve the service of 
process by local Sheriffs. 
  
Sheriffs and the service of process play an important role for the rental housing 
industry. It’s important to ensure that Sheriffs have adequate resources and 
funding to keep tenants in our communities safe. 
 
CAA hopes that the fee increases in AB 2256 will not only improve service of 
process operations, but also expedite them and prevent further delays. 
 
The California Apartment Association is the largest rental housing organization in 
the nation, representing owners and property managers who together operate 
more than 2 million units statewide. We thank you for your consideration on this 
important measure.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
CALIFORNIA APARTMENT ASSOCIATION  

 
 
By  
   Shant Apekian 
   Vice President Public Affairs 
 
cc:  Assembly Member Cristina Garcia 


